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Fano, Raymund

From: Fano, Raymund

Sent: Monday, August 31, 2020 9:36 AM

To: epa.ms4noipermit@illinois.gov

Subject: 2020 Notice of Intent For Renewal MS4 to IEPA - City of Naperville

Attachments: 2020 NOI MS4 Renewal - Naperville.pdf

Dear EPA, 

 

Attached please find the Notice of Intent for Renewal of General Permit for Discharges from MS4’s. 

 

If you have any questions, please give me a call. 

 

Ray Fano, P.E., CFM 

Project Engineer 

City of Naperville 

(630) 305-5534 

fanor@naperville.il.us 

 


























































